
 

 
 
 
 

Attention Parents, Guardians, and Families of 
Lakeside High School and schools around us! 

 
 
As a community effort to help our students, we invite you to a free workshop. 
Vaporizers and electronic cigarettes are a GREAT BUSINESS through our 
schools and our communities for those who sell these devices and these drugs. 
Unfortunately, our children are the targets and it has become an epidemic 
among them.  
 
Join us on Wednesday, December 11th from 6:30 pm-9:00pm at the Lakeside 
High School Theater to learn more about this World of Steam and how it is 
affecting our children at school and through the community.    
 
Free child care will be available. 
 
Topics to be covered:  
 Trajectory of "vaping" technology  
 Why a significant percentage of teenagers are using vaporizers.  
 Health effects (mental and physical) of nicotine and liquid drugs to vape. 
 How to talk with your children about steaming.  
 Practical steps to help prevent your children from getting vaping devices.  

 
For more information about the event please contact:  
Verónica Skiles at 951) 253-7313 / Veronica.Skiles@leusd.k12.ca.us  
Teresa Sáenz at 951) 253-7309 / Teresa.Saenz@leusd.k12.ca.us 
 
 
We cannot wait to see you on Wednesday, Dec. 11 at 6:30pm! 
(There will be two separate presentations 1 day in Spanish and 1 day in English) 
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